
 January 29, 2024 

To Senator Anne Beebe-Center, Representative Suzanne 
Salisbury, Members of the Committee on Criminal Justice and 
Public Safety. 

My name is Gregory Hunnewell from Belgrade Maine, and 
I am submitting Testimony in Opposition to LD 2130. 

First off there are way too many scenarios that are open to 
abuse by those that are reviewing any incident resulting from 
this bill, innocent people will be targeted for doing nothing 
more than trying to teach people to take care of and safely use 
a firearm.  

The injunctive relief part of this bill is very scary, allowing 
the Attorney General to use the (a reason to believe that a 
person is violating or is about to violate subsection 2).   

And finally, we all know that the Attorney General is 
openly ANTI-GUN, and should not have this power at his 
disposal, and URGE YOU TO VOTE OUGHT NOT TO PASS 
LD2130. 

 Sincerely, Gregory Hunnewell 

 


